
Offical Meeting Minutes from January 11th 2022 meeting
Accepted at the February 1st 2022

Steve Forrest called January 11th meeting via Zoom to order at 7:03

● Treasurer's Report- Current balance $15399.04 Currently waiting on startup payment.
The Treasurer’s report was motioned to be accepted as read, by Steve Howlett and
seconded by Mike Poulin.. It was voted on unanimously to accept.

● Secretary's Report-The December 7th meeting minutes was motioned to be accepted as
read by Carol Matteson and seconded by Steve Howlett.  It was voted on unanimously to
accept.

Trails
● Currently not enough snow.
● Crews have been out.  Probably wind problems
● Stakes and signs are looking good.
● Gates will be open soon.  Frozen base.  Not officially listed as “ride with caution”
● Mike has been doing maintenance on Tucker.  Just about ready

President’s Report
● Fireworks were huge hit this year.
● Looking into videoing the whole performance next year.
● Mary at community center did most of the light works for New Years.
● VAST is having print shop issues.  Hopefully getting resolved soon. Keep paper copy

from online purchase.
●

New Business
● Mounting a spare tire to the drag in case of emergencies.
● Currently 319 TMAs sold
● Club has created an Instagram account.  Has not started posting yet.



● Lake can be crossed.  Not technically a VAST trail.  It is a state body of water.  State
speed limits apply.

County Meeting Update-Dale
● Not much to report on.  Just problems with technology for virtual meetings.
● New members introduced themselves.
● Golf Course in Ludlow has a new trail to it for restaurant and gas.
● Open discussion regarding snowmobile safety course.  Poultney and Ludlow used to offer

course
● Possible idea for a Poker Run with Plymouth being open again or and event. Snow

dependent.

Next meeting Tuesday, February 1st  7:00 p.m. Via Google Video Meeting

Meeting was called to close at 7:55

by Steve Forrest

Prepared By:
Michael McAtee, Secretary
(802)353-8222 (802)259-3432
mdmcatee88@gmail.com


